

36 The Green Norton Stockton-on-Tees TS20 1DX

01642 553370 office@redhouseschool.co.uk www.redhouseschool.co.uk

21 April 2017

Dear Parents

## May Day Service at St Mary's Church - Tuesday 9 May 2017 9.00-9.20

Our Year 5 pupils are busy preparing for the May Day Service. All parents in Years 3 to 6 are warmly invited to attend the service at St Mary's Church. The service will begin at 9am and should be finished by 9.20am. Following the service, you are invited to have refreshments in the Prep & Senior School library. I would be grateful if you could please email me (tiffany.white@redhouseschool.co.uk) to let me know if you would like refreshments so that I can make the necessary arrangements.

Yours sincerely

Miss TJ White

Key Stage 2 Coordinator